
THE METROPOLITAN MUSEUM OF ART 

NEW YORK 28, N. Y.

December 19, 19$$

Mr. John V. N. Dorr 
Dorr Foundation 
99 Park Avenue 
New York 16, New York 

Dear Mr. Dorr:

Mother and Child.
Thank you for sending us a copy of

It is an extraordinary book, and I am
sorry to advise you that we are not able to take 
advantage of your kind offer to supply copies on 
consignment.

At the present time, The Book Shop is
permitted to sell only books which relate directly 
or indirectly to objects in the Museum’s collections.

Miss Marguerite Northrup, Supervisor of the
Book Shop is returning the volume to you under 
separate cover.

Thank you for sending it to us.

Bradford Kellehi 
Sales Manager
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